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CIRCULAR No. 14									08 September 2022
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
EXTRA LESSONS
A reminder that there are extra lessons for all learners who need the support in Grade 4-7.  Your child is welcome to attend.

SPORT
We will be holding our Inter-house Sports Day on Friday, 09 September 2022 at the school starting at 08:00.  All Parents, Guardians and Caregivers are encouraged to come and watch and support their children. We look forward to seeing you on Friday.
There will be a tuckshop selling:  sweets, ice lollies, fruit juice, suckers, hotdogs, pieces of cake, popcorn, chips and ice cream cones.  Please send money for your child to buy at the tuckshop on Friday.  The money raised at the tuckshop will go towards the school.

We are excited to be playing soccer and netball against Southcity next week.  More information will be sent home if your child is representing the school.  The soccer matches will be at Southcity while the netball games will be played here at school.

COMMUNICATION WITH THE SCHOOL
Our school whats app number is:  060 908 3597, please add it to your contacts and message me the name of your child and grade so that I can add you to the Hlanganani School Parent communication group.  Please message this number to be part of the group.

SCHOOL FEES
Thank you to all the Parents who have paid their school fees.  A reminder that school fees are due for September. Please pay your school fees timeously.  Parents please take note that you must use your child’s name and admission number as a reference.  This is very important otherwise we have no idea who the money needs to be assigned to.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
A reminder to please let the Teacher know if you are sending money to school for fees etc.  

Please look out for the Circular on the back of your school fee statement if the Circular does not come on its own.

HARBOURVIEW SPAR 
Parents if you shop at Harbourview Spar, please put your till slip in the box as you leave labelled Hlanganani.  The Spar works out a percentage and gives us a voucher so you spending money helps the school.  Thank you for your support.

SOCIAL MEDIA
We are very concerned about what the children are doing on social media.  They may be looking at content that is not suitable for children or they may be cyberbullying on Whatsapp or being bullied or they may be chatting to strangers and sharing information.  PLEASE MONITOR WHAT YOUR CHILD IS DOING ON THEIR DEVICES FOR THEIR OWN SAFETY.

And remember…Dream big. Be grateful. Give love. Laugh lots.

Kind regards


Karen Marx (Principal)
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